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March 23,2007 

Dear Ms. Papp, 

It is a privilege and a blessing to honor you as the sponsor of Sylvia You hold a special place in 
your sponsored child's heart. 

And so, on the behalf of all of us at Christian Children's Fund and your sponsored child, please 
allow me to honor you by welcoming you to our Friends ofChildren Society as a Partnership Patron. 

You have been awarded this recognition because of your continuing, generous support of the 
mission and work of Christian Children's Fund. You have reached this level because our records show 
that over the years you have contributed $1,240 to CCF to help children living in poverty. 

My hope is that this acknowledgement will be especially meaningful to you now, as children are in 
such great danger from the effects of extreme poverty, deadly diseases, and increasing violence. 

Today more than ever, children and entire communities urgently need the quality healthcare, 
nutritious food, pure drinking water, and basic education your generous giving provides. And they 
depend on CCF's in-country support networks of health workers, nutritionists, educators, and economic 
development coordinators to get the tools they can use to lift themselves out of poverty and into a 
hopeful future. 

In Zambia where your sponsored child lives, children who are living in unimaginable poverty 
receive care from Christian Children's Fund at 30 separate projects. So you can see, you are an 
important part of our family helping more than 10.5 million children and families in 33 countries across 
the globe. Thank you for everything you do for the children. 

Your commitment to the ongoing mission of Christian Children's Fund and your membership in the 
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Friends of Children Society will help children in exciting new ways worldwide. Compelled by the 
love for children we share, CCF has identified three areas where we can do the most good for the 
most children in the next five years: 

1. Help More Children. Your continuing support of Christian Children's Fund will help us 
dramatically expand the number of children we serve in the next five years. 

2. Solve Problems that Sponsorship Can't. You also help us provide long-term programs 
that can lift entire communities out of desperate poverty for generations. CCF digs wells 
to provide fresh, clean water. We help mothers set up neighborhood bakeries so they can 
provide for their own children. We build Health Huts to bring medical care to remote 
villages. And so much more. 

3. Protect Children from the Effects ofWar and Natural Disaster. And you make it 
possible for CCF to immediately offer emergency relief to more children and families 
affected by horrific disasters ...1ike earthquakes, floods and famine. Because of your 
faithfulness, we can also help children swept up in the deadly destruction of war and 
conflict in Afghanistan, Liberia, Sudan, Uganda, and other parts of the world. 

Imagine - all this promise and hope that you have created, acknowledged by the simple 
certificate enclosed with this letter. You'll notice on your certificate that there are spaces for three 
recognition seals representing levels within the Friends of Children Society. As your membership 
continues, you'll have the opportunity to move up in this and other CCF Societies, as a Partnership 
Patron, Stewardship Patron, or a Leadership Patron. 

And rest assured, while we want you to know how much we appreciate you ...our primary focus 
will continue to be providing the most significant help to the greatest number of children, in the 
most caring, cost-effective manner P9s~ible.__ _ ~_ _ 

On behalf of the children we serve - and all the CCF staff - thank you and welcome once again 
to the Friends of Children Society. As a symbol of your membership status, we have included a 
bookmark, a simple reminder of all of the good that you are helping to bring to children in need. 

We look forward to building our relationship together and hope that you will take the opportunity 
to visit our headquarters in Richmond, Virginia. However, in the meantime, if you have any 
questions, please call us at 1-800-776-6767. We all look forward to many more years of serving 
children together with you. 

Sincerely, 

~dlf 9-. d-du/ 
Betty J. Forbes 
Vice President, Sponsor Services 

P.S. The enclosed Certificate of Appreciation recognizes the lasting contribution you're making to 
the world's most precious resource - its children. Please use the frame within the enclosed 
brochure to display your certificate where it will encourage and acknowledge you every day. 
You are a blessing for the children. 


